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Memorandum 

 

To: ​   Eden Prairie School Board 

 

From: ​   Dr. Josh Swanson 

 

Date: ​   February 19, 2025 

 

Subject: Summary - District Policies 

 

 

 

On an annual basis District Policies are reviewed. Under policy governance this is the 

responsibility of the superintendent, but requires board approval.  As necessary, policies are 

also updated based on: changes in statute/legal requirements, a review of the Minnesota 

School Board Association model policies, and recommendations by our legal counsel.  My 

recommendation is that the board approve the policies below, as presented. I have included a 

brief summary of the changes to each policy on the table below and the full policies are 

available for your review within Appendix A of the board packet. 
 

Policy # Mandatory Policy Name Notes for the Board 

522 No Title IX Sex Nondiscrimination 

Policy, Grievance Procedure & 

Process 

The Office of Civil Rights is now enforcing Title IX 

under the 2020 rule and directed agencies as 

such, which requires updates to our policy to 

meet those changes and align with legal 

guidance. 

524 No Internet Acceptable Use & 
Safety Policy 

Updates to align with our handbooks around cell 
phone use and meet MN State statutory 
deadlines. 
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